
       I Support Music in the Park  at Antigo City Park 
 

Name__________________________________________ 
 
Address________________________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip___________________________________ 
 
Phone : ________________________________________ 
 
E-mail Optional__________________________________ 

 
 
My Donation of  $_________________ is being made to “Music in the Park”. 
 
All funds will be deposited with Antigo Music Association in a separate account for 
Music in the Park performances to reimburse musicians. Donations are tax deductible. 
 
Donations of $100 or more are eligible for a commemorative brick in the new 
performance stage. Bricks will be laser inscribed with a message of my choice. 
Messages can be two lines of 14 characters per line, including spaces. (Use form 
below) 
 
 
___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___ 
1 2      3       4      5      6       7       8     9       10   11    12    13    14 
 
 
 ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___  ___ 
1 2      3       4      5      6       7       8     9       10   11    12    13    14 
 
Please call Nick Salm phone 715-623-2429 or e-mail njsalm@gmail.com with questions 
and suggestions. Volunteers are always welcome to help schedule and promote Music 
in the Park. 
If interested, please contact Sharon Gibson e-mail: sharon.gibson@gmail.com or phone 
715-627-1014. 
 
My donation with this form are being mailed to: 
 
Antigo Music in the Park 
c/o Sharon Gibson 
230 Fred Street 
Antigo, WI 54409 


